
Majestic Oaks Men’s Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

April 4, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm, Terrace Room, MO. 

Roll Call 

Dan was not in attendance. All others present. 

Approve March Meeting Minutes 

A motion was made to approve the March 2022 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and 

the meeting minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report.  

Chris gave the treasurer’s report. There wasn’t much new to report. All membership fees to date 

have been deposited in the checking account. A motion was made and seconded to approve 

the Treasurer’s report. 

 

General Manager Update 

Emmett updated the board on staffing. Dan Hanson resigned and they are looking for a new 

Course Superintendent. An agronomist from Arcis will be coming next week to evaluate the 

course needs and assist in the hiring process. There are several staff positions they are still 

looking for. Arcis is doing the “Els for Autism” again this year and encouraged participation in 

the golf tournament and the rounding up for autism. There will be a 50th anniversary for Majestic 

Oaks, kick off event on May 15 with a tournament the following week. There will be a new menu 

coming out in the near future. For Men’s Club food service needs, Emmet will be the point man. 

Golf Course Review 

The range is open and quite busy in the afternoon due to the high school golf teams. The 

course is open. Adam is looking for cart people and rangers. 

Pro Shop Review 

Much of the merchandise has been delivered. Due to the shortage of golf balls there will be no 

promotional sales this year. 

Committee and Officer Assignments 

Jim got an estimate for the opener breakfast cost, it seems like it will come out to about $16-17 

per person. The tournaments for this year are all set up with the member’s choice to be 

determined. 



 

Communications Committee 

Rick will be doing the handicap activities, the committee is set for the year. 

Scott updated the web site to include guidance on the silver tee policy. He will update the 

meeting minutes on the web site also. 

The roster book is done, there will be some names that are no longer current such as Dan 

Hanson. 

Membership – Matt 

Matt will be sending out a letter to the new members this week welcoming them. He has also 

been responding to on-line questions.  

Tuesday and Wednesday Leagues 

Pretty much ready to go. May need some help on Wednesdays. They will print out the weekly 

format from Google docs similar to last year for the participants. 

Match Play-Chad 

There are about 30 groups signed up so far. Expect many more at the spring meeting. 

8,12 and 16 Man Teams 

MO teams are in. They hope to get the schedule soon. 

Rick brought up the MPGA Presidents Invitational tournament at Oak Glen, April 27th. MO will 

have two teams participating. 

Old Business 

John Bauer’s celebration of life went well, very nice flower arrangement that Chris picked out. 

The course clean up on Saturday went well, the course looks in pretty good shape. 

Spring Meeting 

Kelly handed out the power point presentation and assignments for the meeting. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:57. Tentatively the next board meeting will be May 2nd at 6:00. 

 


